
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 9:51 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
John Salmond

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Part time rural residents already pay some of the highest delivery fees.
Insurance demands electricity stays on year round. Allowing for seasonal use adjustments  makes sense.




